

The Greater Nitro Youth Foundation (GNYF) is a non-profit organization with the principal purpose of making grants to schools and youth programs within the greater Nitro/Cross Lanes area. The foundation's goal is to provide opportunities that will allow our youth to excel at all levels in academics, the arts and athletics.

Achieving these goals requires a collaborative fundraising effort between all the local area youth programs. The Foundation believes that a more significant amount of money can be raised with all local youth organizations working together on one yearly fundraiser, eliminating the need for sending our children home to sell popcorn, candy, candles, etc.

Each \$100 Bash ticket purchased provides the ticket holder a chance for one or more fabulous prizes listed on the back of this page. There are over 90 prizes valued over \$550,000. The winning numbers will be drawn every 5 minutes on August 4, 2018 between the hours of 11:00 am and 7:00 pm. You do not have to be present to win. You can purchase tickets by returning this completed form with payment to a designated school or organization, mailing this form and payment to the address below or visiting www.boomtownbash.com.

**Participating Programs:** Boy Scout Troop 188, Cross Lanes Elementary, Nitro Elementary, Point Harmony Elementary, Nitro High School Academic and Athletic Organizations, Nitro Little League Baseball, Nitro Youth Football. Nitro Youth Basketball.

For more information please visit www.boomtownbash.com.

\*A drawing will be held on November 15th, 2017 for a cash prize giveaway of \$1,000.00!!

## Make Checks Payable: BOOMTOWN BASH

Name:	# of Tickets (\$100 each)		
Address:	Phone:		
City/ State/ Zip:	Email:		
Organization: Nitro Elementary School			
Mail this form to:			

BOOMTOWN BASH PO Box 808, Nitro, WV 25143

Office Use Only

		· ·
TICKET #:	_RECEIPT #:	SELLING ORGANIZATION: